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  OEM TIP OF THE WEEK: SMOKE DETECTORS SAVE LIVES  
     
  During Fire Prevention Week, OEM reminds you to check the batteries 

in your smoke detectors twice a year to make sure they are working. 

Install smoke detectors outside each bedroom in your home. And don't 

forget to put the batteries back if your smoke detector sounds due to 

burning toast or other cooking mishaps!  

 
Learn more about smoke detectors 

Read the Fire Department's top 10 fire safety tips 

Read the Tip of the Week online 
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